
Safety and Education:  There has been some interest and questions brought up on the 
subject of the PGC's turkey hunting success and safety program and the lack of response 
from the pgc to interested hunter ed instructors. I believe that everyone that has been 
involved with the emails, replies,  and information that came back from Keith Snyder are more 
at ease with the calculated progress of doing this program the right way for it to become a 
superb success.  April 18-19 are set as  dates to get the pgc staff up to par so they can 
properly teach instructors across the entire state in the future. Per Keith's instructions please 
have interested volunteers contact their local management office to get the proper advice on 
proceeding with the hunter ed instructors class when it becomes available.

    Seed program: the Pheasants Forever program in the Hegins/Gratz area is purchasing ten 
bags of seed corn that was left over from this past year's inventory at the price of $6.00 per 
bag. Sam is passing the inventory to Dingo who will be meeting a member of the PF for the 
exchange.


